
 
 
 
 
     BOARD MEETING MINUTES OF THE SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 
     ------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
     October 30, 1994      Hyatt Regency Hotel Greenville, SC 
 
 
           Newly elected President LoRan Ross called the new SCNA Board  
        of Governors to order at 10:19 am.  President Ross welcomed all  
        the newly elected Officers and Board members. 
 
           All Officers and Board members were present for the meeting. 
 
            President Ross asked the Board for their support during 
        the year and stated that he is proud to be President of the  
        SCNA. 
 
            There was no old business. 
             
           The following appointments were made by President Ross 
        for 1995: 
 
                1995 Convention Chairman - Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. 
 
                Membership Chairman - 1st Vice President Hugh C. Shull 
 
                Bourse Chairman - Donald D. McAlister    
            
                         
                      
 
                Secretary - Pascal S. Brock 
 
                Education Chairman - Jackson M. Zorn 
 
                Treasurer - Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. 
 
                Exhibits Chairman - James Vernon Epps 
 
                Awards Plaques and Church Service Chairman - James Vernon 
Epps 
 
                Youth Chairman - Jackson M. Zorn 
 
                SCanner Editor - Jackson M. Zorn 
 
  Historian - Doris B. Whitehouse 
 
           Mr. McAlister motion that the Board accept President Ross's 
        nomination for Secretary and Treasurer.  The motion was seconded  
        by Mr. Shull and passed by the Board. 



 
           Mr. McAlister thanked Ms. Whitehouse for the outstanding job 
        she has done as Treasure of the SCNA for the pass several years. 
 
 
 
 
           Secretary Brock presented 3 applications to the Board for 
        Life Memberships.  The 3 applicants were Mr. Larry Gene Craig,  
        Mr. Larry E, Fisher, and Mr. Del Parker. 
 
           Mr. McAlister motion that Mr. Craig and Mr. Fisher be accepted 
        for SCNA Life Memberships.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Samuel 
        E. Norris and approved by the Board.  The Secretary assigned 
        Mr. Craig LM#117 and Mr. Fisher LM#118. 
 
           President Ross announced that the next Board meeting would 
        be either January 16th or 23rd, 1995 at the Sheraton Northwest,  
        Columbia, SC at 6:30 pm according to when Ms. Whitehouse can 
        schedule the Board Room. 
 
           Secretary Brock reported that SCNA member Mr. Castleberry 
        has died. 
 
           On a motion by Mr. Shull which was seconded by Mr. Norris 
        the Board adjourned at 10:28 am. 
 
 
 
 
       
 
                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 
 
 
 


